
Mid-Valley Water Facility 
Project 

ladwp.com/projects 

Construction Schedule 
Fall 2027 – Winter 2029 

Region 
East San Fernando Valley 

Project Background 
LADWP is constructing a new 
Water System District Yard that 
will consolidate and provide 
critical functions in support of 
Water System operations 
throughout the San Fernando 
Valley. 

The new facility will improve 
efficiencies across divisions, 
support the mainline 
replacement program, and 
ensure infrastructure resiliency. 

Project Description 
The project includes 
approximately 236,000 gross 
square feet of structures, 
216,000 square feet of staff and 
fleet parking, and 180,000 
square feet of exterior laydown 
yard space.  

This multi-purpose, water 
facility project includes an 
emergency response command 
center, administration offices, 
warehouse space, a refueling 
station, and yard storage for 
construction materials and 
equipment. 

California 
Environmental Quality 
Act (CEQA) 
LADWP’s Board of Water and 
Power Commissioners 
approved the Mitigated 
Negative Declaration on 
February 11, 2020. 

For more information about 
LADWP Environmental 
Reports, please visit: 
www.ladwp.com/envnotices. 

The Mid-Valley facility will 
replace a combination of 
outdated buildings and trailers, 
currently situated at various 
locations throughout the San 
Fernando Valley.  
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